
Holt Public Schools Summer Institute 

Presents:

Join Dr. David Hornak, Executive Director of the National Association of Year 

Round Education, to learn about the benefits of the balanced calendar. 

2018 Calendar Reform:

The Balanced School Calendar 
Monday, June 18, 2018 – 1:30-7:30 p.m. • Tuesday, June19, 2018 – 8:00 a.m.-4:00p.m 

 
Why should we 

consider a balanced 

school calendar? 

 
When does a 

balanced school 

calendar take place? 

 
Who benefits 

from a balanced 

school calendar? 

 
What is the 

current research 

behind this? 

 Where can we 

see this in action? 
 

How do we support and

ensure a successful transition 

to a balanced school 

calendar? 

Impact 

Summer 

Learning 

Loss 

Registration: 

Introduction: Monday, 6/18, 1:30pm–7:30pm - $120.00 
Site visit, book study – book included, social & dinner. 

Conference: Tuesday, 6/19, 8:00am–4:00pm - $150.00 
Breakfast, site visit, lunch, materials, review of research & discussion. 

Both Sessions: $240.00 

Holt Public Schools – 5780 W. Holt Road, Holt, MI 48842 – Superintendent’s Office 

Questions? Contact us as SuptOfc@hpsk12.net or 517.694.5715 

To register for this 
conference please go to: 

https://balancedcalendarconf
erence.eventbrite.com  

Spend time reviewing research, asking questions and getting to talk with parents, students 

and faculty who have lived it and are loving it each day.  
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